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Meeting Announcement 
 

ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 24 Plenary and WG6, WG7, WG8 & WG9 Working 
Group Meetings 

 
CEN-CENELEC Management Centre, 4th floor: CEN-CENELEC Meeting 

Centre, Avenue Marnix 17, B-1000 Brussels 
 

20 – 24 August 2012 
 

 
Dear Members of ISO/IEC JTC1/SC24, 
 
Following on from Resolution 33 (Rapid City 2011-08-26), which says that in 2012 the SC24 meeting will be 
held in Europe, I am pleased to announce that we will meet at the CEN-CENELEC Meeting Centre, in 
Brussels, Belgium on Monday to Friday, 20 – 24 August 2012 at: 
 
CEN-CENELEC Management Centre 
4th floor 
Avenue Marnix 17 
B-1000 Brussels 
Belgium 
Tel: + 32 2 550 08 11 
Fax: + 32 2 550 08 19 
E-mail: infodesk@cen.eu 
 
For directions, a map, and a list of hotels with preferential room rates, please go to the following link: 
http://www.cen.eu/cen/AboutUs/CMC/Visitingus/Pages/default.aspx 
 
I have booked four meeting rooms from Monday to Thursday (20 – 23 August 2012) for WGs 6, 7, 8 & 9 
and a room for the plenary meeting on Friday 24 August 2012. The meeting centre is very well equipped 
with technical support, so web- and voice-conferencing in combination with physical meetings will be 
possible. Meeting facilities include meeting rooms fitted with audio/visual equipment and free Wi-Fi for 
internet access. Morning and afternoon coffee and refreshments will be provided, together with the use of a 
photocopier/printer. The meeting rooms will be available from 08:15 – 18:15 hrs. 
 
The Meeting Centre will not be open on Sunday 19 August so any informal meetings, e.g. Mobile Study 
Group, that wish to meet on Sunday will have to make their own arrangements - maybe the lobby of one of 
the larger hotels is a possibility. 
 
Instead of being held on Monday evening, it is proposed that the 'HOD/C and Liaison' meeting is held on 
Tuesday 21 August 2012 from 16:00 – 18:00 hrs and that the 'HOD/C Drafting Committee for Plenary' 
meeting is held on Thursday 23 August 2012 from 13:30 – 18:00 hrs 
 
Currently it is not envisaged that there will be an organised and funded social event/dinner. However it is 
suggested that for those interested in having dinner together in a restaurant on Wednesday evening, folk 
could do so on a self-pay basis - we can arrange this during the day on Wednesday. There are numerous 
cafes and restaurants on nearby streets. 
 
A meeting plan and registration form will be issued during spring 2012. 
 
David Hyde 
Secretary of ISO/IEC JTC1/SC24 


